HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach June 22, 2025

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship

"Nothing but the Blood" #135 "Jesus, Thank You"

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer

Gerald English

Special Music - Choir

"Thank You Jesus for the Blood"

Message

Earl Roach

Ordinance of the Lord's Supper

Hymn of Invitation

"There Is a Fountain" #142

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

Please place any tithe/offering envelopes in the black box located in the foyer and/or office door entrance.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm **Welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church**. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please see one of our ushers for our "**Welcome Packet**" which contains information on the missions and ministries of our church. Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.

You will find a copy of the Land Management and General Use Policy that was presented by Woody Brannan at this past Wednesday's business meeting on all the entrance tables. Please take a copy as this outlines the initial framework for utilization of our newly purchased land and also gives updates on other aspects of the property.

Pastor Earl & Kathy will be on vacation, June 27–July 2. In the event of an emergency, contact Deacon Chairman Abel Miranda at: 919.527.9224, or Pat Perry in the Church Office at: 919.269.7003. Brother Bill Ausley will fill the pulpit in the pastor's absence next Sunday.

The church office will be closed during the week of June 30th – July 4th in observance of July 4th. There will be **NO Mid-Week activities** on Wednesday night July 2nd.

Our next **Pop-Up Food Event** is scheduled for Thursday, **July 3rd** from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. or until the food runs out. The volunteer signup sheet is located on the board in the hallway behind the sanctuary.

The Eliza Park Homeless Ministry needs your help on Saturday, July 5 to clear a provided space for a permanent meeting area. Bring your energy and enthusiasm and your tools-shovels, wheelbarrows, chainsaws and weed eaters to get the job done. Reach out to Paul Geigel at: 919.621.3373 for location and all the particulars.

Summer Sessions for Children

We have begun our series of summer sessions for children ages 5–12. All materials and lesson plans will be provided (in advance). For our younger children 3–4 years old, we will also have something available in the nursery.

There is a signup sheet located on the board in the hallway behind the sanctuary. We still need one additional teacher on **July 16th**, **August 20th & 27th**. Thanks so much in advance for volunteering. Please see Gina if you have any questions.



Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church

VBS July 21st – 25th 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. Register with code or at the website below!



https://hcbcwonderjunction.myanswers.com/wonderjunction/register/



Joseph & Kayelynn

together with their Families invite you to their Wedding Celebration on August 2, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. at Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. A reception will follow at 241 Bridges Farm Road, Youngsville, NC 27596.

Please sign up by July 13th if you plan to the Wedding and Reception. The sign-up sheet is located on the table by the office.

<u>Volunteers</u> are needed to help in the nursery during worship service on Sundays. Please note that all workers will need to pass a background check. If you would like to serve in this capacity, there is a signup sheet on the board in the hallway behind the sanctuary or you can see Susan Pierce.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

June 2025 Ushers:

Charles Blackley, Mike Nessell & Tony Perry

Nursery Schedule Today:

Wendy Geigel & Kayelynn Grindstaff Deborah Mitchell & Susan Pierce

June 29, 2025:

Weekly Need for 2024/2025 budget \$5,959.00

Offering June 15, 2025

\$4,508.25

YTD – (Shortage)

(\$11,124.83)



